
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF ELECTORS  
 

The AGM of Electors for the 2018/19 financial year, which was originally scheduled for 6 April 2020, was 

postponed under the COVID-19 restrictions. The Ministerial Order issued on 4 November means that 

electors’ general meeting can and must now take place within 56 days, in a COVID safe environment. 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Annual General Meeting of Electors of the Shire of Goomalling will be 

held in the Goomalling Sport & Community Centre, 47 Quinlan Street, on Tuesday 15 December 2020 

commencing at 7:00pm. 

 
Business: 

1. President’s Welcome and Submissions of Apologies 

2. Confirmation of Minutes of previous Meeting - Monday 4 June 2019. 

3. Receiving the 2018/2019 Annual Financial Statements 

4. Receiving of the Annual Report incorporating: 

i. President’s Report 

ii. Annual Financial Report 

iii. Chief Executive Officer’s Report 

iv. Auditor’s Report 

5. Dealing with any Business. 

 
Copies of the 2018/2019 Annual Financial Statements are available from the Shire Office during 
opening hours Monday to Friday 8.30am–4.00pm, or on our website 
www.goomalling.wa.gov.au/public-documents-forms/annual-reports.aspx 

 
The audit of the 2019/20 financial year is currently still in progress.  The Annual Report for the 

2019/20 period will be finalised upon completion of the audit and the 2020 Electors Meeting will 

follow soon after. 

 
Cr Barry Haywood 

Shire President 

Shire of Goomalling 

Shire of Goomalling 
32 Quinlan Street (PO Box 118) 

GOOMALLING   WA   6460 
P: 08 9629 1101 | F: 08 9629 1017 | E: goshire@goomalling.wa.gov.au 
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